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Spring has Sprung  🌷 🌞 

By Starlight and Ms. Kelsey 


We can play with each other 

We can talk

We can go to the park 

We can sit on the bench

We can do math outside

We can do hopscotch

We can find flowers

We can grow flowers

We can jump in the mud

	 	 ew, so gross!

Students had a writing share this week, we heard a variety of 
great stories! Sarah’s story was full of dialogue so she chose 
Juan, Jackson, and Charlotte to speak for different characters. 

It is officially mud season! 
Please dress accordingly 
and remember, students 
are encouraged to keep a 
change of clothes at 
school. 

Starlight, Millie, and Flora 
drew 100 shapes and counted 
them by 10s! 



 

Student’s art work this week was eggsellent! 

We used shaving cream to make the pattern, then we added some dye. Then we moved the 
dye around to make them. Then we put the paper in the shaving cream. We cut them out as 
eggs. Then Ms. Jeannet covered them with Modge Podge. By Charlotte

This week we are learning perimeter and area. We played 
with the geoboards to make different shapes. When it was 
nice out, we went outside and found quadrilaterals to 
measure, but it was really windy. We measured a cinder 
block, the window, the bricks, the sidewalk squares, the 
bench, and Miss Leah's license plate. We also made our 
dream 
bedroom on 
graph paper. 
We had to 
find the 
perimeter 
and area of  
each piece 
of  furniture 
in our room. 
We named 
Bryce, "Mr. 
Perimeter.” 
By: Kyle, 
Charlotte, 
Katie, Elena 
& Bryce



🇪🇸 Spanish Class 🇪🇸 


In Spanish we were reviewing our workbooks 
and verb endings. We have a test next week on 
everything we’ve learned so far! By Kate M. & 
Ria


We are learning the days of the week in Spanish. 
They are lunes, martes, miércoles, jueves, 
viernes, sábado, domingo! By Charlotte & 
Bryce 


We are learning the endings of verbs “I do” ends 
with o. “You do” ends with -as. By Sachin.

The youngest group is learning about landforms. They used 
wax paper and water in science to build landforms and learn 
how water flows. 

This week Ms. Kelsey’s literature 
group finished the book Esperanza 

Rising by Pam Muñoz Ryan. We 
loved the book. Charlotte would 
rate it 5/5 stars! Today we made 
tortillas, just like in the story!

Reminders: 

No school Friday 3/19 Teacher Conference Day

Summer Camp Registration is open! Early bird 
pricing ends March 31st. 




